

TERM 4 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 4
NOVEMBER 2022



CLASS OF 2023 DEDICATION SERVICE

Parent and students are invited to join us for a special evening to dedicate our Year 12 cohort, the Class of 2023, to our Lord and give them the best possible start to their final year at the College.

Join us in Mrs Riitano's Kitchen at 6pm for a light supper. The service will then take place afterwards in the John Lambert Auditorium.

Date: Monday 7 November 2022

Time: 6pm

Venue: John Lambert Auditorium

Students are required to attend, parents are strongly encouraged to attend. We will discuss how you can assist and support your child during this final stage of College life. Together we can help them cope with the pressures, work smarter and enjoy their final year of Senior School.

Please register for this event online www.thac.nsw.edu.au/book